UNITED STATES Comm (o :
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
".“NT". D. C. 20858

April 2, 1980

Mr. Mustafa Erener

Secretary General

Atomic Energy Commission
Alacam Sokak No. 1] - Cancaya
Ankara, Turkey

Dear Mr. Erener:

I was recently informed of your appointment as
Secretary General of Turkey's Atomic Energy
Commission and wish to congratulate you,

I'am sure you will find your new responsibilities
not only interesting, but most challenging.,

Best wishes to you for continued success.

Sincerely,
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Commissioner

cc: Ambassador Sukru Elekdag
Turkish Embassy




